Beep River Board nf Fire Commissioners

57 Union Strect ® Deep River, CT 06417

Nov. 6, 2018

The November 5, 2018 meeting of the Deep River Fire Commission began at 7:03 P.M.
with Lee, Budney, Dube, and David in attendance. Engineer Lee, and Fire Marshal
Kerop were also present. Bowden was excused.

The minutes of the October 1, 2018 were reviewed and accepted as written. Moved by
Lee, 2™ Dube. Unan. The minutes of the October 22, 2018 were reviewed and
accepted as written. Moved by Le, 2°¢ by Dube.

Financial Statements were reviewed. They received an overdue notice for a bill that was
not paid. A check for training is not showing up on the Financial Reports.

Chief reports the benefit dinner for Gerry Clark, Jr. was moved to fire headquarters due
to weather.

They are receiving quite a few new members.

Diesel exhaust system installation has been started.

There was a discussion on the contract the snowplower has, and if it included the lot
across the street.

There was no Deputy’s report,
There was no Engineer’s report.

The Fire Marshal submitted his Activity report and it was reviewed and discussed.
Mt. St. John’s has approval for a new fire pump.

The old oil tanks ay Fremut’s and Fred and George’s have been removed.

There were 17 calls last month.

There was no Chairman’s report.

Under Old Business, building prints were reviewed and discussed for the Fire House
expansion project. Lee would like schedule a meeting with the Seiectman and Architect
to further review these plans.

Fire Marshal showed plans for the Cranberry Bog project, and their challenge to install
proper fire protection. There was a discussion on the proposed fire protection plan.
Clerk submitted the 2019 Yearly agenda.




Other Business, Fire Marshal provided site plans for a subdivision at 284 Rte 80° for
proposed fire protection. This was also discussed.

This meeting adjourned at 8:23. Moved by Dube, 2" Budney. Unan.
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